
 

INVITITION FOR BID 

FOR 

STUCCO REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT  

CITY OF SOCORRO FIRE HOUSE 

BID NUMBER 031425 

FOR 

CITY OF SOCORRO, NEW MEXICO 

 

 

City of Socorro 

111 School of Mines Rd.  

Socorro, New Mexico 87801 

 

ISSUE DATE: February 27, 2025   DUE DATE: March 14, 2025 

 



 

Overview 

The City of Socorro hereby invites competitive sealed bids for the stuccoing of the City of 

Socorro Fire House. 

Procurement 

Sealed bids will be accepted until bid opening at 11:00 a.m., March 14, 2025, in the City Hall Council 

Chambers 111 School of Mines Rd., Socorro, New Mexico 87801.  At that time bids will be opened 

publicly and recorded.  The City of Socorro reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive technical 

irregularities, and to award the bid to the bidder whose bid it deems to be in the best interest of the City 

of Socorro.     

 

Any bid received after the above date and or time will be returned unopened.  All bids must be clearly 

marked “IFB031425” in the lower left corner of the envelope.  The bidder shall assume full responsibility 
for the timely delivery of bid.   

 

Please submit two (2) original copies of bid.   

 

The envelope shall be addressed to: 

 

City of Socorro 

Leopoldo (Polo) Pineda, Jr. 

City Clerk/Chief Procurement Officer 

Post Office Drawer K 

Socorro, New Mexico 87801 

 

If you have any questions regarding the bid, please contact Lawrence Baca at (575) 835-3969. 

Request IFB Documents from Leopoldo (Polo) Pineda, Jr. at (575) 835-0240 or email 

ppineda@socorronm.gov. 

Specifications 
Stucco with Elastomeric Stucco (10-year Warranty)  

Approximately 13,100 sq wall area stucco removed and replaced. This will include parapet 

walls. 

MUST BE LICENSED IN THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

mailto:ppineda@socorronm.gov

